
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              

25th Annual Life After High 

School Transition Fair 

Dear Parents and Students, 

You are invited to attend the 25th 

Annual Life-After-High-School 

Transition Fair.  This is a free event 

held through the virtual Whova 

Platform.   

This event provides valuable 

information for high school students 

receiving special education services or 

Section 504 services that are planning 

to attend college, or go directly into 

the workforce upon graduation from 

high school, and/or access adult 

service agencies and providers. 
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Register Here 
 

https://whova.com/web/fcpst_202102/

